
I have just been made aware of this hearing about human composting being considered here in Oregon. I fully support our state 
looking into this option, which I know sounds macabre to some, but in this time of looking into solutions for combating climate 
change, I believe we should consider all alternatives. I'd just had a conversation last week with my 24 year old son, who expressed 
that this natural way of returning to "dust" would be better environmentally. 


